
 
  Year 6 Newsletter   Date: w/b 2/11/2020   

Hello,  
  
Homework: 
You will find any logins that your child needs in their green homework 
log.   
 
Mymaths:  
In our maths lessons we have been completing some work on the 
formal methods of division. There are three activities which need to be 
completed this week to consolidate the learning we have been 
completing in class.  

- Squares and cubes 
- Factors and primes  
- Multiples 

Spelling shed: 
 The children are expected to complete 4 games weekly on 
playedshed.com. In addition to this, they are now expected to 
complete the look, say, cover, write and cover tasks in their homework 
diary. They will be tested on these words each Monday and then given 
6 new spellings to learn.  
 
6C - t​he suffix -ssion 
6G - ​the suffix -ous 
6L - key words from our history and geography topics (mixed rules) 
 
Reading:​ Children should continue to read at least three times per 
week; parents should denote all reading with a daily signature in your 
child’s homework diary. 
 
Topic:​ We want to extend a massive thank you to the many children 
who have completed an optional homework project for the last 
half-term.  
The new optional topic homework will be sent home next week.  
 
 

 
Times Tables Rockstars  
Baz and the TTRS team are on a mission to 
find the most dedicated TTRS schools, classes 
and pupils across the whole of England! 
We have been invited to compete and show 
the rest of the country what we are made of 
 by answering the most questions we can on 
TTRS!  
Only correct answers between 7.30am and 
7.30pm each day will count. 
The points from each class are added up and 
divided by the number of pupils in the class 
who play. 
Example – the class scores 4000 in total and 
25 pupils play.  
The class score will be 4000 ÷ 25 = 160. 
The class with the highest average is the winner. 
We can be the winning class in the school or in the WHOLE OF 
ENGLAND! 
Starts on 

Monday 9​th​ November at 7.30am -Saturday 14​th​ November at 7.30pm 
Reminders for half-term: 
Malvern deposit  
You should have received a letter last week with details of the Year 6 
residential to Malvern. If you want your child to attend, please return 
the slip and pay the deposit on Parent Pay.  
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Miss Cox, Miss Gatfield and Mr Laight 


